
 

 

 

 

 

 

Certificate of Biostatistics 

 

March 14th, 2022 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I have extensive experience performing statistical analyses for clinical research. This letter is to 

confirm that I have read the ethics application for the following study: 

 

Title of Study: Prevalence and Factors Associated with Vitamin C Deficiency in 

Inflammatory Bowel Disease 

 

In my opinion, the statistical methods and technique are appropriate for this study. 

 

Please contact me with any concerns or questions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert Battat MD 

Assistant Professor of Medicine 

Jill Roberts Center for IBD 

Division of Gastroenterology and Hepatology 

rob9175@med.cornell.edu 

 

Weill Cornell Medicine 

1315 York Avenue 

New York, NY 10021 

Office 646.962.5370 
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